

December 11, 2015

Steve Mataro DSW Homes, LLC 502 20th Street Galveston, TX 77550

Dear Steve,

Just wanted to thank you for taking the time to walk us through your building process and showing us how much DSW Homes cares about the People we serve in this program. As you probably are aware, Texas is considered one of the premier Disaster Recovery program in the Nation. It should come as no surprise to you that we can only accomplish this with your help and dedication to this program. You have been a true partner in this program and I look forward to your continued support as we rebuild our affected Communities one home at a time.

Sincerely,

Luis A. Arellano Interim Director

Disaster Recovery Program

Texas General Land Office